Grant Township
Blight Enforcement Report May, 2025

1)  With the increased traffic on Carpenter and Imperial I have
received several blight complaints around the M-55 detour area.

I have been to the addresses below and have sent letters to inform
the residents at these locations of violations. Theses letters have not
been responded to as of now ,but I will be sending additional notices
as warranted,

A) 5182 Carpenter - several types of debris scattered all
around the yard. There are toys that have not moved , vehicles that
may or may not be registered, tractors and what may building
supplies. This residence needs a great deal of work and I hope to
work with the owner and the son who I have been told lives at this

residence.
B) 4980 Carpenter - This house blew up and needs to be

cleared out and the property cleaned up.
C) [Istill need to investigate 5222 Carpenter and I will be

addressing this location in June.
D) 4641 Carpenter - This house has scattered debris in the

yard and ill be working to get it cleaned up.

2) There are addresses on Imperial that letters will be going out
to as soon as I get the addresses from TWP office. Several trailers,
and other vehicles and a delivery type truck that does not appear to

have moved between my passes by, one has multiple vehicles, _
another has several trailers and possible non-registered vehicles and \ /
one has several historic frames that he says have been sold. I / \
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3).  No new complaints this month, but as residents get back home, ,@ [
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Norman Andersen, Submitted N . (J_H_ %L J
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I'm sure there will be plenty to follow up on and resolve. @l
[




